Dear parent/carer,
British Science Week will soon be with us. It takes place between 10-19 March 2023 and this year’s

theme is ‘connections’. We are inviting pupils to take part in a national poster competition we will
be submitting one entry per year group. Entries are to be completed on A4 or A3 paper and the
deadline is Friday 24" March 2023. Get your thinking caps on, connect and create! We can’t wait to
see the entries!

Thank you.



The British Science Week
-

Deadline for entries Friday 24th March 2023

The theme this year is ‘Connections’,
so there are loads of STEM topics
that could be explored! How about

exploring how our body parts are all
connected and work together, the

connection between our actions and
the impact on our environment, or
even how internet connection has
changed the world.

Here’s the low-down on what the judges will be looking for:

Creativity in approach

Content _
One winner per class

and an overall year group winner
whose entry will be submitted

Effective communication
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